Edward A. Finklea

(503) 721-9118
efinklea@energyadvocates.com
June 17, 2002

VIA ELECTRONIC MAIL, FACSIMILE

 AND FEDERAL EXPRESS

Carole J. Washburn, Executive Secretary

Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission

1300 S Evergreen Park Drive SW 

PO Box 47250

Olympia, WA 98504-7250

Re:
WUTC v. Olympic Pipe Line Company, Inc., Docket No. TO-011472

Dear Ms. Washburn:

Enclosed for filing in the above-captioned proceeding, please find the original and nineteen copies of Tosco Corporation’s Answer in Opposition to Olympic’s Motion for a Continuance.  One additional copy is also enclosed to be file stamped and returned to us for our records.

Thank you for your assistance.  Please call if you have any questions


Sincerely,

Edward A. Finklea

Of Attorneys for Tosco Corporation

Enclosure 

cc:  Service List
